
Minutes, Deans and Chairs Meeting 
March 23, 2020, via Zoom 

 
 
McFarlin called the meeting to order at 2 p.m.  
 
COVID-19 Update and Discussion 

• Diane McFarlin said UF has confirmed there are two CJC cases: an employee and a student. She said 
that the college will make communications as swift as possible.  

• Keisha Reynolds discussed essential personnel.  

• McFarlin discussed AID-A-GATOR, UF Food Pantry, and other resources to help students with 
emergency financial challenges. 

• McFarlin said it is too early to discuss the Tenure & Promotion clock and that there is an extension 
process if needed. 

• Spiro Kiousis said the student summer fees are staying status-quo, and the College is assessing 
equipment fees. 

• James Babanikos said the Provost expects all classes will be SU eligible, or there should be a very good 
reason for not allowing SU. Students will make their choice online. SU is not pass/fail, an S is a C or 
better, U is C- or lower. At the graduate level, the SU option will be determined at the college level with 
Graduate School input.  

• Ted Spiker asked about policy around need to report students sick, but not yet being tested. Reynolds 
suggested they should contact the UF Student Health Care Center Special Clinics Nurse.   

 
McFarlin thanked the Deans and Chairs and closed the meeting. 

 
 
Attendees: McFarlin, Gaylord, Spiker, Kelleher, Kiousis, Distaso, R. Wright, Reynolds, Goodman, Pole, Bennett, 
M. Lowe, Ostroff, Babanikos 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:39 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Sarah Fitzpatrick 


